
DINNERS FOR 8 ARE BACK! 

By popular demand, these connection-building events 

are back. See this month’s Oracle for more info, and 

sign up on the Discipleship Bulletin Board! 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
Join us this spring  on Tuesdays at 9:30am in the Oak Room as we  

journey with Christ into Jerusalem, and see the cross through the eyes of 

Matthew’s gospel. Matthew’s account of Jesus’ trial, death and  

resurrection is unique from the other gospel accounts. Jesus’  

crucifixion was not the end, but only the beginning of a new and  

glorious chapter in God’s dealing with humankind. All OPC women and 

their friends are invited to participate!  

See Anne Wallace with any questions. 

FOOD SHELF CURRENT NEEDS: 

Muffin mix, Toothpaste, Hot drinks (coffee, cocoa, cider), Baked Beans, 

and Canned Pasta (not dry packaged) are the current needs. They  

especially DO NOT need green beans or corn at this time.  

If you wish to donate cash, please see Jean Schult or Andy Resch.  

GET RID OF YOUR LOOSE CHANGE 
The Missions Committee are collecting loose change for the  

SEM Human Needs Fund. So far we have only collected about $12 this 

year. The coin jar will be on the Mission table. Thank you for your help. 
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sign up on the Discipleship Bulletin Board! 

MOTHER’S DAY FELLOWSHIP HOUR 
The Fellowship Team, with the help of the men of OPC, will host a special 
Fellowship celebration honoring the women of OPC on Sunday, May 14th 
after worship. A sign-up sheet has been posted on the Fellowship Bulletin 
Board with some suggested food items. We would love to have your help 

with cleanup too, guys. Thank you and hope to see you then. 
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SAVE THE DATE:  

SCALLOPED POTATO & HAM DINNER 

Saturday, May 6th 

Serving 4:30 — 6:30pm 

$9 adults, Children under 5 FREE 

Sponsored by Women’s Bible Study to support  

OPC Ministries 
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CROP WALK — SUNDAY, MAY 7, 2017 
Registration is at 12:30 at the United Methodist 

Church on Amity St, with the walk starting at 1pm. 
25% of the overall funds raised stay right in our  

community to benefit our Ecumenical Food Shelf. 
Spencerport Ecumenical Ministries’ goal this year 

is $8,000. OPC members can help in 2 ways: 1) walk and get sponsors, 
or 2) sponsor someone who is walking. Walkers walk along the canal 
towpath between Spencerport and Adams Basin and back. There is a 

Golden Mile Walk for seniors or those unable to walk the full 6 miles. 
If you are interested in walking, see Carol Quinn. 

Writing of Joys and Concerns 

There is a prayer request card in the pew.  Please write down your 

prayer or praise request for us.  (Please print legibly).  Please put the 

prayer card into the offering plate during the offering so the pastor will 

include your joys and concerns in Prayers of the People. 

Touch Cards.   Please take a moment to send a thought or well wishes 

to the designated person listed below. The cards can be found in each 

pew. Drop them in the collection plate or in the little basket in the 

Library. The Deacons will make sure they get to that person. 
 

This week’s touch cards are for  -  Mary Lynn Watson 

(on the recent passing of her sister) 
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AURORA HOUSE 
During the month of May, the Mission Committee will be collecting 

cleaning and paper items from their “Wish List”. A few of the items are 
DRY Swiffer cloths (not WetJet), tissues, and paper towels. The  

complete list is on the special box on the Mission Table (and there are 
take home sheets there, too). Thank you for your help! 
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THIS WEEK AT OPC: 
Today  Confirmation Sunday 
Tuesday Women’s Bible Study, 9:30am 
Wednesday TOPS, 5:30pm 
  Bell Choir, 6pm 
  Choir, 7pm 
Thursday National Day of Prayer, Noon, Ogden Town Hall 
Saturday Scalloped Potato & Ham Dinner, 4:30-6:30pm 
Next Sunday CROP Walk, 1pm (Registration at 12:30pm) 
  Youth Group, 6:30pm 
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